
Dear Mr. Harrison,

As you are aware we have purchased a property to develop from the CRA.  As per this agreement we 
need to build 11 townhomes on said property.  Due to unexpected complications and delays needed 
to rezone the property (from 8 to 11 units as per the agreement with the CRA), we would like to re-
spectfully request that the property disposition and developer’s agreement for the Legacy 2 Townho-
mes (Kensington Square) be extended as per the following schedule.

May 14th, 2019		 Rezoning voted by City Commission.
May 28th, 2019		 Second reading at City Commission.
May 29th, 2019		 We submit permits to Building Department.
June 15th, 2019		 Commencing site work preparation.
Sept 15th, 2020		 Completion and C/O.

Sincerely,

Franck Gotsman
Vice President
Azur Equities


